Oakwood Church Perpetual Fund
In recognition of the fact that there are and will be donors interested in providing for future funding of Oakwood Church’s mission, while insuring that the principle of their donation remains intact, the Elder Board has established the “Oakwood Church Perpetual Fund” (the Fund).

Donations to the Fund of cash, securities, real estate and other valuable property are accepted after being approved by the Elder Board.

Distributions from the Fund will be limited to an annual distribution of not more than 5% of the market value of the Fund on December 31 of the previous year.  The distribution will be used as the Elder Board determines annually.  (Currently the Elders have determined that the distribution amount will be 4%.)

The Fund will be invested in a portfolio of diversified securities with an emphasis on long-term growth and reduction of manageable risk.  The portfolio will be monitored by an Investment Committee consisting of three individuals appointed by the Elder Board on an annual basis.  The investment committee shall meet at a minimum of quarterly to review the portfolio.  (The current investment vehicle utilized by the Fund for investment is the Vanguard Wellington Mutual Fund, a balanced fund which is approximately 60% equity and 40% fixed investments.)

Should Oakwood Church cease to function as an organization, the Fund will be given to The Evangelical Free Church of America.

Individuals wishing to know more about this financial gifting option should contact the church office.  Someone from the Investment Committee will contact you and explain how funds may be donated to the Oakwood Church Perpetual Fund.

